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St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Newsletter
Thursday 28 May 2020

Vision Statement
A welcoming faith community

We value relationships
We pursue excellence in learning

We live the Gospel message of love

Prayer
Almighty God, deepen in our hearts our love of Mary Help of Christians. 

Through her prayers and under her protection, may the light of Christ shine

over our land.  May Australia be granted harmony, justice and peace.  Grant

wisdom to our leaders and integrity to all who call Australia 'home.'  We ask

this through Christ Our Lord. Amen.  Mary Help of Christians, pray for us.

From the Principal
Dear Parents, Students and Friends,
It has been refreshing to have all students back at school for the last two
weeks.  It has meant re-establishing classroom routines and remembering how
to tie a tie!

With the interruption to normal schooling because of COVID-19, the parent /
teacher interviews that are normally held in Term 2 have not occurred.  If you
have any concerns about your child’s progress, please do not hesitate to email
your child’s teacher and arrange a phone interview.  School reports will be
going home at the end of this term and there will be formal parent/teacher
interviews early in Term 3.
 
Catholic Day – No School Tomorrow
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Tomorrow (Friday 29 May) is St Mary’s Catholic Day.  We aligned our Catholic
Day to match up with Bunbury Catholic College’s to make things easier for our
families with primary and high school children, but I found out last week that
BCC have moved their Catholic Day because exams dates changed due
to COVID 19.
 
BCC Students Visiting for Work Place Learning
Aoife Furlong, Annabel Morgan and Emma Sprigg are three Year 12 BCC
students who are completing workplace learning at St Mary's.  Workplace
learning involves spending 100 hours in a workplace of their choice which may
help them to decide their career path. 
 
Newly Formed Choir Sings the National Anthem
A special thank you to Chevy Males, Emmanuel Menzie, Liam Jones and Lucas
Kilpatrick for volunteering to sing the National Anthem over the school’s PA
system during last Friday’s assembly. 
 
3 Year Olds Back
After much anticipation, our 3 Year Old Friday Program will recommence next
week.  Not only that, 3 Year Olds will start on Tuesday for the first time. 
 
2021 Kindergarten Interviews 
I will be holding Kindergarten interviews for new families on Friday 29 May and
Saturday 6 June.  Families with children already enrolled at St Mary’s who have
completed enrolment forms have automatically been accepted into the 2021
Kindergarten class.
 
Arrival of the 2019 St Mary’s Year Book
St Mary’s 2019 Year Book went home last week to the eldest in each family. 
The book featured many of the highlights of what was a very exciting year.  We
did order some extra copies for families and they can be purchased for $25
each by calling the office.

Helpers in the Canteen
We can now have helpers in the canteen.  Jenelle has completed a COVID
Officer course and there are guidelines that need to be followed while helping. 
Fridays have been particularly busy and Jenelle is calling for volunteers please.

Reconciliation Week
Students have been doing a variety of activities in classrooms this week to
recognise Sorry Day and Reconciliation Week.

God bless
Paul Cronin
Principal
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Calendar Dates
MAY
Friday 29
Catholic Day (no school)

JUNE
Monday 1
WA Day (Public Holiday)

Tuesday 16
Board Meeting

Student Awards
WEEK 3 Term 2
Year 1  Sofia Freiberger, Joseph
Thimm
Year 2  Olivia Devereux, Tyler
Williams
Year 3  Sara Bovell, Milla Richardson
Year 4  Amelie Wright, Lucy Waddell
Year 5  Stella Dean, Flynn Fazey
Year 6  Lauren Dillon, Nicholas
Bouzada-Olgiati
Toe by Toe Completion  Georgia
Rodgers

WEEK 4 Term 2
Year 1  Cooper Millar, Charlie
Courtis
Year 2  NO AWARDS
Year 3  Ryan Coulson, Ellie
Woolhead
Year 4  Kesh Fildes, Ayla Mighall
Year 5  Ruby Maratea, Emily
Chapman
Year 6  Alek Liaros, Jacob Coulson,
Milly Sarre
Principal  Oscar Depiazzi, Jasmine
Leigh

Important Information
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Book Club
Scholastic Book Club catalogues are back! Issue 4 went home last week and

has lots of fantastic books. All orders must be completed online using the LOOP

system. If you haven’t used LOOP yet, it’s very easy to set up, just follow the

prompts from the Scholastic home page. No cash orders please. Orders are due

in by Tuesday 16 June.

 

Canteen

The canteen requires volunteers on Wednesday and Friday mornings from

9.30am to 10.30am.  Please contact Jenelle O'Reilly on 0407912701 if you are

able to assist.  Thank you in advance, your time is very valuable to us!!

Please click the link above for access to online
Canteen and Uniform Shop Orders.

Community

Bunbury Senior High School Visual Arts or Elite Sports Programs 2021

https://stmarysbnby.cdfpay.org.au/MonitorOnline/app/#/login
https://mcusercontent.com/51198f03b5f227ae598993b8e/files/4b9b755f-9d11-4598-b452-5404cc135d5f/VASP_BEST_FLYER_Newspaper.pdf
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St Mary's Catholic Primary School
Bunbury

Faith Respect Courage

Tel:  (08) 9726 7500
Fax:  (08) 9791 3219

18 Mary Street, Bunbury 6230, Western Australia
P O Box 247, Bunbury, WA 6231

email:  admin@stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au
www.stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au

 

tel:(08) 9726 7500
tel:(08) 9791 3219
http://www.stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au/

